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Jump on down to Bounce Town for brand new jumping castles 
 

Residents are invited to jump on down to Camden Council’s much-loved Bounce Town event, 

where there will be 10 brand-new jumping castles that have never been seen in Australia before!  

 

The event, which is suitable for toddlers right through to teenagers, will be held on Wednesday 17 

April, 10am-3pm, at Town Park, Central Avenue, Oran Park.  

 

There will be 21 jumping castles for residents to enjoy on the day, including:  

• Mini Basketball Shootout (new); 

• Mini Football Passing (new); 

• Giant Soccer Darts (new); 

• Human Wrecking Ball Challenge 

(new); 

• Whack A Mole (new); 

• Maze (new); 

• Mini Golf Challenge (new); 

• Mini Soccer Shootout (new); 

• Hippo Chowdown (new); 

• Inflatable Sports Zone (new);  

• Jurassic World; 

• Adrenaline Rush 2; 

• Aqua Rush Obstacle Course; 

• Extreme Fun Run Obstacle Course; 

• Toxic Water Slide; 

• Toxic Radical Junior Obstacle 

Course; 

• Toxic Wipeout Challenge; 

• Cameron the Kiddiepillar; 

• Junior Jumper Jumping Castle; 

• C5 Combo Castle; and  

• Inflatable Basketball Shootout. 

 

Mayor of Camden, Cr Peter Sidgreaves said, with inflatables for all ages, it is the place to be 

during the upcoming school holidays.  

 

“Whether you’re looking for an adrenaline rush while sliding down nine metres on the new Toxic 

Slide or you’re competing against a friend or sibling on the Aqua Rush Dry Obstacle Course – 

there’s an inflatable for everyone,” Cr Sidgreaves said. 

 

“There will also be a designated area for children under five years, with toys and play equipment 

safe from the bigger kids. And, for our mums and dads, there will be lots of food stalls to enjoy 

under the shaded seating. 

 

“This event is part of Council’s celebration of NSW Youth Week, which runs from Wednesday 10 to 

Thursday 18 April.” 

 

For more information, visit camden.nsw.gov.au and search ‘Bounce Town’.  
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